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Taylor, Bailey

From: James Dreher <jdreher@landmarkeng.co>

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 4:24 PM

To: Taylor, Bailey; cityofmelbourne@centurytel.net; cbdale49@gmail.com

Cc: Julie Whitmire

Subject: RE: AR0020036 Melbourne CAP Progress

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

The City just received a recommendation for funding from the WWAC application.  Proposed sources of funding is USDA 
and ANRC.  We are awaiting notification of offers from these agencies for funding so that we can proceed with the 
design submittals for the project.  Once we receive the offers, we will be able to update the construction schedule. 

If you have any additional questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

James Dreher

Staff Engineer / Project Manager 
Landmark Engineering 
P.O. Box 754 
Greenbrier, Arkansas 72058 
Jdreher@landmarkeng.co
O: 501-224-1000 
C: 501-515-4560 
F: 501-499-6223 

Please Note New Mailing Address

Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 

From: Taylor, Bailey <bailey.taylor@adeq.state.ar.us>  
Sent: Friday, February 7, 2020 1:55 PM 
To: cityofmelbourne@centurytel.net; cbdale49@gmail.com
Cc: 'Julie Whitmire' <jwhitmire@landmarkeng-sur.com>; jdreher@landmarkeng.co
Subject: RE: AR0020036 Melbourne CAP Progress 

Mayor Halbrook,  

Please provide an update detailing the status of any progress made on the Corrective Action Plan since your last update 
dated October 29, 2019. Your response should reach DEQ by February 20, 2019.  

Thanks, 


